
Stan Hopton, Jr. 
68 Trumbull St. 

Watertown CT 06795 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick MD 21702 

15 August 1994 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 
I am writing for two purposes. The first is to thank 

you for your recent book "Case Open" and for all of the work 
you have done over these many years in regard to the 
assassination of President Kennedy. 

I have read extensively (though certainly not 
exhaustively) 	into this subject. I had read Mr. Posner's 
effort last year and found myself with a sense of disquiet 
and unease that grew with every page I read. Your 
dismantling of his effort was excellent and well done. 

The second reason I have for writing is to ask a 
question. Are copies of your other books available through 
you? If not, where can I write to obtain copies? And at what 
cost? I had copies of some of your work but they are lost as 
the result of four moves and one house fire. 

Once again, I would like to express my sincere thanks 
for your efforts over the years. There are still many people 
in this country to whom truth is a valued commodity and who 
realize just how difficult it can be to come by at times. 

I wish you all the best and look forward to hearing 
from you at your convenience. 
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